
This year three of our Wyvern 

boys will be competing in the 

Sydney to Wollongong bike 

ride. The three boys will be   

riding 58km on to Wollongong 

and are raising money for a 

good cause. The Cause is an 

MS  disease foundation that 

the boys will be helping and 

each boy will be asked to raise 

$250 worth of sponsorship.  

 

The address for the website: 

register.gongride.org.au 
 

 

Bryn Williams 

Jason Archis 

Harry Clarke  

Ruby Archis 

Michele Weavers 

Janine Clarke 

 

 

These are the people    

competing. The mothers 

and boys from this school 

The boys have been asked to raise $250 each and are 

asking the boys or parents of Newington college to  

kindly donate to this worthy cause. This donation 

helps various MS funds that the producer of the ride 

or (race) will be giving the money to. These boys are 

fully dedicated to raising enough money for these MS 

disease groups.  

 

 

We welcome any size of donation except 5c 

and 10c. There will be a jar in the canteen 

and the office. 


